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South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for January 2025 

 
 

The SBCCC last met at Town Hall on December 5th at 10:00am. This meeting  
provided the committee an opportunity for a final discussion of the pending 
“Quiet Time” ordinance. 
 
A suggested first-reading version of the ordinance has been reviewed by the 
Town’s solicitor, her changes incorporated, and it will be on the agenda for the 
Jan 14th Town Council meeting. 
 
The currently scheduled final Committee meeting for this session is: 
Thursday March 13th, at 10:00am 
 
An agenda for the March meeting will be provided and will be posted at least two 
weeks prior to that date. 
 
Public attendance and comment is welcomed.  
 
 


